
CAMPION HILLS ALLOTMENTS ASSOCIATION 
 

MINUTES OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
10th FEB 2019 

 
 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT 
Mike Jones - Secretary    

David Limmer – Letting’s officer     
Joanna Bloomfield - Treasurer    
Keeran Paleerathan.      

Mark Barmwell – Letting’s deputy. 
Chris Berry - member 

   
APOLOGIES 
Jane Malone  - Chairperson. 

Russell Moseley – member 
 

ABSENCES 
Dougie Howe – member 

Don Clarke – Site officer 
 
OTHERS ATTENDING 

None  
 
 

MATTERS ARISING/ DISCUSSION POINTS. 

Reports of fly tipping on site has been raised to the committee. 
Anyone found to be flying tipping on the allotment site will be reported 

immediately to the police.  
 
Only materials used for the purpose of cultivating plots should be 

brought to the site.  
 

PROJECTS 
The working party on the 19th Jan was very successful and a big thank you to all 
who attended. 

 
A cost will be sought for a grab truck/skips to remove the remainder of the 

debris left on the development plots.  A date will be set for another work party in 
the near future.  

 
 
SECURITY 

Please ensure the gates are closed after entry and exit to the allotment 
site. 

 
A report of three sheds being broken into and equipment stolen from them 
recently.  The incident has been reported to the police.  

 
 



REPORTS 
Chairs Report – Nothing to report this month. 

 
Site Report – Nothing to report this month. 

 
Lettings Report –  
1 mini and 6 full plots are vacant, 7 full plots are under development. 

9 full and 4 half plots are in an unusable condition.   
 

 
Treasurer’s Report – 
The status of the allotment’s account were given by Joanna. 

 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS – 

Mike has offered to supply a quantity of fruit trees to be planted in the unusable 
plots.  Creating communal fruit orchards.  Mark Barmwell volunteered to plant a 
number of trees.  Once the weather improves Mike and Mark will progress. 

 
 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING. 
 

Next meeting 10th March 2019 at 9:30 in the clubhouse. 
 


